Hichara uilarke, Jonn kawaras, o
Foulding and especially Norman
Spencer for “engineering” the building
of the ventilation tunnels. Special

CALLING ALL
JUNIOR
THESPIANS!

Next Spring NEDS are planning an
evening of entertainment including two
one-act plays, one to be performed by
young people of the village and junior
members of NEDS. If any young
people aged from 11 years to 16 years
are interested in being involved with the
new venture please ring Dorothy
Walker Tel: 778708. A get together will
be organised in the New Year.

K SUTCLIFFE

Prop: Graham Sutcliffe

Heating

Plumber
Sanitary Engineer & Reg'd Gas Installer
15 Heaton Drive, Eldwick,

Bingley BD16 3DN
Tel: 01274 569328

compieteq, DUl @ aonauon nas Deen
made to the Bingley Grammar School
Netball Players for their annual tour and
a donation will be made to Manorlands.

“GOLDILOCKS
AND
THE THREE BEARS”

The New Eldwick Dramatic Society will
be staging the family pantomime
“Goldilocks and the Three Bears” at
Eldwick Memorial Hall from
Wednesday 1st December to Saturday
4th December inclusive. Performances
will begin at 7.15pm each night and
there will also be a Matinee
Performance on the Saturday
commencing at 2.15pm. Tickets are
now on sale at T. Richardson's
Newsagents and the prices are £3.50
for adult and £2.50 for children and
0.A.P. We look forward to seeing you
at our Pantomime.

on this special evening, and this is why we
are making this a STRICTLY MEMBERS
ONLY evening.

We trust that you will not be
inconvenienced by the exceptional
measures that we feel are necessary.

Carol Singing
6pm Christmas Eve
Eldwick Memorial Hall

Eldwick Juniors Draw
The unclaimed tickets at going to press
are 203, 2932 ,4031, 4189
to claim these, please ring 566184.

M.O.T. TESTING IN CENTRAL BINGLEY
(While-U-Wait, if required)

WILKINSON + WHITLEY LTD
Lime Street Garage, Off Park Road, Bingley

Servicing, General Repairs
Body & Accident Repairs & Paint Spraying
BL Suspension Repairs & Inflation

New & Used Cars Supplied N P, S
to your own specification i

Telephone: 562787

SAD NEWS
We are very sorry to report the recent
deaths of two Eldwick residents Ken
Marshall, a founder member of the
Village Society and Birches.

Ken will
always be remembered for his kindness,
generosity and excellent sense of humour.
Geoffrey Allsop, who was president of
the Gala Association and was well known
as a genleman and gardener.

MAWSON ATTWELL & CO.
BUILDING, ELECTRICAL &
PLUMBING CONTRACTORS

1 HEATON CRESCENT,
ELDWICK
Telephone 563450/595600












